Megan Eghert

From: John Meigel

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 1:33 PM
To: Meredith Badalucca; Megan Egbert
Subject: 2268 Rte 32 - Horizon View 57 Units

Good Afternoon,

From the Fire marshals office. The Following items need to be addressed:

1)
2)

3)
4)

5)
6)
7)
8)
9)

Where is the main Gas shut off to the Generator by the street ?

The EV stations to be moved away from the building and surrounding areas of the building and Suggest moving
them to the island at the front of the building opposite of the visitor parking in the northeast area of the p fot.
i number two is completed the fire hydrant to be moved to the northeast corner of the building

All four of the istands at the corners of the building to be cut back to give more room for Ladder truck Turning
radius

All Side Entrance sidewalk to slant down to pavement for easy stretcher access

Trees to be moved away from hydrant locations to prevent issues in the future due to growth

Tree near gas line by the street needs to be removed of moved further away

Front entrance light impeding front door and need to be clear to continue egress

Trees around building to he suggested to move to keep 360 degrees clearance for ladder truck

Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me

John Meigel
Deputy Fire Marshal



